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DATE: September 1, 2011 

TO: Document Number 16 163-00 

FROM: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

RE: Clarification of the Record 

Office of General Counsel's staff Kimberly Pena's December 18, 2000, memorandum to Dr. 
Mary Bane regarding modification of the recommendation (for the December 19, 2000, 
Commission Conference agenda) by adding "collocation" to staffs recommendation could not 
be located within the records of the Office of Commission Clerk; therefore, there is no electronic 
record of this memorandum. The record does reflect that Records and Reporting updated the 
docket title. 

For further information concerning this document, please contact the Office of Commission 
Clerk. 


